Western Kentucky University

TopSCHOLAR®

Student Organizations

WKU Archives Records

2-3-1942

UA12/2/64 Baronims Edition VIII

Alpha Tau Omega

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.wku.edu/stu_org

Part of the Military and Veterans Studies Commons, Military History Commons, Organizational Communication Commons, and the United States History Commons

This Newsletter is brought to you for free and open access by TopSCHOLAR®. It has been accepted for inclusion in Student Organizations by an authorized administrator of TopSCHOLAR®. For more information, please contact topscholar@wku.edu.

Bowling Green, Ty.

Tuesday Feb. 3, 1942

Edition VIII

Ah! you say as you read this. The Damn' thing finally got here! Wender what's been keeping it? Well, it could be a lot of things. Perhaps the club hasn't had enough money for the stamps. Perhaps there's no one in the club who can spell. But really, this is the first time in many moons we have had something enecuraging to report. Look!

NET. THE THE LACE

that we cannot give you any definite information as to her present condition, as she is allowed no visitors, but we know that you goin us in wishing her a speedy recevery. Because she must have absolute peace and quiet, we voluntarily recated our Castle. For weeks we have been stipling from one place to another, frantically searching for a place to alight. Such a place has at last been found, and we must say we are rather proud of it. It is located in the alk's Building just above learson's Drug Store. We have janitor service, lights, and perpetual heat furnished for a nominal sum. Although we rented only one room (Perhaps twice as large as the castle), we have access to an adjoining suite of six offices. We plan to put in a ping-pong table and other things necessary to make the hall a recreation center as well as a moeting place.

THE CAMP STRUMETON

warming resonned we received to our requests for denations. The crisis, however, is not passed. We still owe a considerable sum of money, although it is slight in comparison to the amount we have already paid. With the fulfillment of the premises and pledges that have been made, and a few extra denations, we may be able to get in the clear. But den't forget, we still need help, and immediate action is necessary. We hope to se in the very near future the camp out of danger and the club running on a better financial basis.

life membership cards have now been printed and are being mailed to these who have so generously rallied behind the club in our emergency.

NE. OFFICERS

It seems as though every issue of the paper brings to you a new list of officers. Due to the fact that Baron Conkin, who served us so well as Lord Baron during the first semester, is graduating and going into the Army, A dinner meeting was held at the Holm Hotell to elect members to fill the vacated offices. They are:

..and ... Tom Venable and Julian Goodman

THOUS THERE AND WHAT'S DOING

8) 6 61 #

Little George Williamson is soon to become attached. Yes, Married The lucky girl is Ruth (Sis) Payton. Congratulations George. She is a mighty fine girl and we wish you both all the happeness in the world.

Baron David Francis is now a member of the U. S. A. He volunteered in November and is now in the Ground school of the Air Corps. Although we are not sure that a letter will reach him, here is his address:

Pvt. David Francis 445 Tronance Co., Avn. (B) A.P.O. 1109 San Francisco, Calif.

Following our usual custom we give you addresses of Associate Barons:

Willima Bass, 3rd and Beck, Louisville, Ky.

1st Lieutenant Blackborn Stevens, 14th Inf., Fort Davis, Canal Zone
Harold Link, 3457 82nd St., Jackson Hieghts, New York, N.Y.

Dr. Phillip Noel, Walter Reed General Hospital, Washington, D. C.

Lt. Joe Will, 19th Pursuit Squadron, Wheeler Field, Honolula Hawaii
Tom Milliken, c/o N. Y. A. London, Ky.

Sam Milner, Peoples Deposit Bank Bukding, Paris, Ky.

If these addresses are wrong. If you happen to know that one of the boys have had a change of address, please let us know as this is the only way in which we can tell and keep in close contack with our associates.

WHO'S LEAVING

As we have already told you, Baron Conkin is cheerfully awaiting action by the draft board. He plans, however, to enlist. He completed requirements for his A. B. and will leave on, or before Feb. 28th.

requirements for his A. B. and will leave on, or before Feb. 28th.

Baron Harman, as we all know, is perfectly unfit, of his own words, for military service owing to his 1-20 (approx.) vision. However, his draft board waived that deficiency and put him in Class 1-A. And now he is winding up his business.

Baron Marian Bell also received his A. B. at mid-term and has been commissioned as a 2nd Lt. in the army. He will be called around the 15th of this month.

Baron Burks has not yet registered for this school term and will probably become as associate Baron.

To all these boys we wish best of luck and hope that they will maintain the spirit of Baronism for all of their days.

In the spirit of an editoral the whole club wishes to express their deepest appreciation and their respect for the way in which you have responded to the call of the Club. In the dark days that lie ahead we hope that you will feel that this organization is something that you may hold on to. Something that you will remember in the trenches, in the air, on the sea. Something that is greater, and something that will live forever in the hearts of all the Barons whereever they may be.

If you have any news that would be of interest to the club please write to Julian Goodman, 1325 College St. Bolwing Green, Ky.